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MEMORANDUM
FOR/TO : Assistant Secrctary Marcial C. Amaro, Jr.
Policy, Planning, and Forcign-Assisted and Special Projects and
Concurrent Director, Forest Management Burcau
All Regional Directors
DENR Regions 1-13 and CAR
FROM : The Director
Human Resource Development Service
SUBIECT CONDUCT OF THE LEARNING EVENT ON ENVIRONMENTAL

AND NATURAL RESOQURCES (ENR) ACADEMY SPECIALIZED
COURSE ON COMMUNITY ORGANIZING PART I

Pursuant to Special Order No. 2021-390 with the subject, “Authorizing the conduct of the
Learning Event on Environment and Natural Resources Academy Specialized Course on
Community Organizing”, the Training and Development Division (TDD) of the Human Resource
Development Service (HRDS) will be conducting the Part II of the Course which is the
Implementation of Re-entry Action Plans (REAPS).

During the Part 1 of the Course held last 26-30 July 2021 via Zoom Meeting Application,
learners were asked to draft and submit their proposed Re-entry Action Plan. Members from the
Forest Management Bureau (FMB), HRDS, and Subject Matter Expert conducted assessment,
evaluation and provided comments and inputs to further improve and enhance the REAPs to be
implemented to their chosen Communitics or Private Organizations.

In this regard, we are pleased to inform you and all the participants under your jurisdiction
of the following important information and reminders for Part 11:

Activity Inclusive Dates
Revision of Re-entry Action Plan (REAP) On or before 29 October 2021
Submission of revised REAP 29 October 2021
REAP Implementation 03 — 17 November 2021
Report Presentation of REAP 19 November 2021
Submission of REAP Report 24 November 2021

Further, herewith are the comments and suggestions that might be considered as reference
in the revision of REAPs.

Staff from the HRDS-TDD of this Office will be coordinating with you to discuss the
details of the activity. Your staff may also contact Mr. Castor E. Cabrera at (02) 8426-3852 /1P
loc. 1065-66 or at mobile number 09054377227, for further queries and clarifications

For your information and consideration.
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